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Date: March 31, 2022

To: Councilmember Liz Keating
From: Andrew Garth, City Solicitorw\e

Subject: Resolution — Terry and Jo Anne Grote, Owners of Mr. and Mrs. Grote’s
Traditional Barber & Beauty Salon

Transmitted herewith is a resolution captioned as follows:

RECOGNIZING and expressing the appreciation of the Mayor and the Council
of the City of Cincinnati to Terry and Jo Anne Grote, owners of Mr. & Mrs.
Grote’s Traditional Barber & Beauty Salon, for their fifty years of service and
many contributions to the City of Cincinnati and the Price Hill community.
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